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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

All the children    2+ 
Kiah & Yasir   Lilac 
Gabriel   Silver 
Daniel   Crimson 
Aysha B   Yellow 
Haytham   Gold 
Kylan   Green 
Scarlett   Pink 
Taslima   Purple 
Milly Atkin  Orange 
Ramlah   Brown 
Zayed   Red 
Dylan   Blue 
 

Well done superstars! 

Thank you for taking the time to read this weekly 
newsletter.  We hope you will find its contents useful.  

Important Dates: 
 

Last day of term  
 

Wed 21st July - 1.30pm 

A Day at Wembley 

Redon in Orange class had a wonderful experience 
this week.  His lucky name was drawn from a hat in a       
selection process which allowed one Pakeman child to 
go to Wembley and be a team mascot.  Amazingly, the 
day happened to be when England and Germany were 
playing.  Redon spent the day at Wembley and got to chat with 
some  ex football players, including David Seaman who played as a    
goalkeeper for Arsenal and England.  Redon was presented with a 
new football kit and trainers and he sat in the best viewing seats in 
Wembley.  It sounds like it was an incredible day. 

 SCHOOL VIDEO 

We have a new school 
video which we are very 
excited about.  It shows 
Pakeman as the happy, 
caring and nurturing 
school that we are. If 
you’ve not already seen 
it then do take a look. 

https://
www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/
news/school-video/ 

Well Being Day - 5th July 
 
On Monday, we will hold a Well-being Day.  
This will be a non-uniform day.  There will 
also be a poster competition in school. 
Classes will be focusing on five areas of 

well-being, using the acronym G.R.E.A.T. 
Giving 
Relate/connect with others 
Exercise 
Awareness/attention/mindfulness 
Try new things 

https://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/news/school-video/
https://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/news/school-video/
https://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk/news/school-video/


 
 
 
 

Chessington - World of Adventures 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 children had the most amazing day at 
Chessington World of Adventures on Thursday.  
Special thanks go to our staff -  Harry, Bex, Rob, 
Estelle, Vicky, Marcia, Tay and Sara for keeping 
year 6 fully entertained and safe for the day. 

Nursery in the Garden 

Some of our nursery children have been 
getting excited about the snails in the 
nursery garden.  They have been taking 
extra special care of them whilst outside.  

 

2+ have another busy week 
 

2+ have been busy creating shapes with playdough this week.  They 
made a big red bus using different shape moulds, such as rectangles 
and circles.  They also enjoyed a sing-a-long to one of their favourite 
songs, ‘Wheels on the Bus’.  They loved riding along on their very 
own bus in the 2+ classroom. 

The children also made Ducky, Fluffy and Rainbow with play 
dough and moulds, after their visit to see the Pakeman ducks in 
the Reception playground.  The ducks are really growing.  If you 
would like to catch up on how they’ve grown and how well they’re 
being looked after, take a look at the homepage on the school 
website for an update.  www.pakemanprimary.co.uk  

http://www.pakemanprimary.co.uk


 
 
 
 

Cooking Club 
 
This week Cooking Club took their pasta making skills to the next level! The children used their 
freshly made pasta dough and hand rolled it on Cavatelli boards.  They then completed their 
dish with a rosemary and garlic butter sauce using rosemary harvested from our Reception 
playground. 

Bright Start Islington: Under 5s and Children’s Centres  

 

Bright Start Islington is the name for services, for under fives and 
their families, run in children’s centres, nurseries, health centres, 
community centres and libraries across Islington. They support    
families from pregnancy to a child’s fifth birthday.   

For more information about your local Bright Start Islington services 
please call Islington FIS (Family Information Service). 
 
Tel: 020 7527 5959 
 
You might also like to watch this video which introduces you to 
some families who use the  service and tells you much more about what is on offer:  
 

Bright Start - YouTube 

Gardening Club 

Our gardeners harvested their broad beans and 
potatoes, ready for our cooks to use this week!  
They’ve been doing a wonderful job looking after 
their garden produce.   

Well done to our 
Gardening Team. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AUtKSZNoqlM&t=53s


 
 
 
 

 

World Chocolate Day - Competition Time 
 

Chocolate Day is celebrated each year on the 7th July.  This is    
believed to be the day in 1550 that cocoa was first brought into        
Europe.  Before that, chocolate had only been enjoyed in specific 
regions of the world, such as South and Central America.   
 
We are holding a Chocolate Day Competition.  We would like you to 
create an A4 page size recipe for something …….. 

chocolatey – it could be a cake, biscuit, muffin or anything 

you want. It just needs to be a chocolate recipe. 
 
Your page needs to be well presented and colourful.  You can make it 
on the computer or draw it yourself. 
 
If we have lots of delicious looking recipe pages, hopefully we can     
create our very own  Pakeman Chocolate Recipe Book.   
 
There will be prizes on Wednesday – chocolate themed of course!   
 
So why not get creative and search out some recipes. 
All entries must be handed into the office by Wednesday morning, 7

th
 July.  Good luck! 

 


